To the authors of scientific  papers

at the Meeting "Science for Contemporary Art"

Ferrara, 1-4 March 2011

             We hereby inform you that we are moving forward to publication of the Proceedings of the Ferrara Meeting, who will be in electronic format, ushering this new publishing format  for events held AIAr.
A Compact Disk, duly registered as ISBN publication entitled "The Science of Contemporary Art - Proceedings of the Meeting AIAr 2011," will be produced and distributed with a dedicated cover.
The electronic format will allow us to accept graphics and pictures with no restrictions on color and to reduce costs while maintaining the traditional contribution of 50 euros per job. The scientific validity of the publication will be guaranteed, as always, by a panel of referees selected by the Scientific Committee. 

I invite you to respond to this e-mail as soon as possible and no later than July 15, (to aiar2011@fe.infn.it) indicating your participation in the publication and follow the attached instructions for authors, which will soon be posted on the website of the conference.
The publication schedule is as follows:
July 15 - notice of participation
August 31 - deadline for submission of work
September 30 - reports of referees
October 31 - submission of final papers
December 31 -  Proceedings publication

Best regards
                                                                                for the Scientific Committee
                                                                                        Ferruccio Petrucci
